Subject: Re: Composite Planning Applications (Planning Applications) in respect of proposals
for the development of a series of plots bounded by High Holborn, Museum Street,
New Oxford Street and West Central Street including Selkirk House, Museum Street
(original

Dear Sirs,

| have now had the opportunity to study the summary of responses to the Holborn and Covent Garden site
allocations consultation, which include a specific section on the plots, including Selkirk House, included in the
composite Planning Applications. The consultation has of course so far been carried out before the recent listing of
some of the buildings included in the composite Planning Applications.

It contains a number of important comments relevant both to the policy and practical issues raised by the
Composite Planning Applications.

Could you confirm you will have regard to these in considering the composite Planning Applications.

I look forward to hearing on this and other outstanding points.

Many thanks

Regards
Peter Bloxham



